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Comments: To Whom it May Concern:

As a long-time land owner and avid skier in Vail since the early sixties, | am opposed the the Golden Peak
expansion.

| am very concerned about the visual and environmental impacts. The proposed expansion sit squarely in our
view-shed of the mountain from our home. In addition to visual, the negative environmental consequences

include soil erosion, water quality degradation to Gore Creek and loss of wildlife and their habitats.

As a skier, increased traffic on Golden Peak has increased dramatically over the years and increased injuries
due to collisions. Adding more skiers and those who are speeding down the mountain are of great concern.

I hope at the end of the day that any expansion to Golden Peak will not move forward.

Thank you for your consideration.

Holly Welles



